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Tuesday 23rd April 2024  
 
Dear Families,  
 
I am writing to introduce myself to you and offer my support 
moving forward as the new SENDCo at Broadway Junior School. 
 
Over the past week and during my visit days in the previous 
term, I have met every child in school and have been fortunate 
to meet many of you.  Through this I have been able to see and 
hear first-hand the SEND needs of individual pupils and what 
has already been put in place at school.  I have also witnessed 
the excellent inclusive practice and culture which has been 
established here as well. 
 
Over the next few weeks, it would be good to speak to more families to get an insight into how they 
feel their child is doing at school and how they feel they are supported.  From this I can establish 
what we can offer in-house as staff.  I must stress many external organisations are fully subscribed 
with long waiting lists; however, we will still use these options if necessary. 
 
In the meantime, I would greatly appreciate your patience as I continue to become accustomed to 
individual pieces of documentation and gain further feedback from staff.  My email address is 
send@broadwayjuniorschool.com if you wish to contact me urgently or if you any other concerns 
or queries regarding SEND. 
 
I look forward to meeting you all. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Dan Ramshaw 
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